11" March, 2001

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing to object to the proposal being put forward by Mr Bob Brown regarding homosexual
marriage and euthanasia. The power over these things should not be taken away from the federal

government.

People are not animals that can just be “put down” when they are no longer useful. They are made
in the image of God, and only God has the right to end a life, not a person with a syringe.

The definition of marriage in Australia is already put forward, and | agree with this whole heartedly.
It should not be changed. Do not accept Mr Brown’s objections. A minority of people in Australia
should not be able to dictate to the rest of the country about this. The homosexual population
doesn’t even make up 15% of our nation. Why then does their loud voice get to go above the
majority. Please do not listen to it.

Thank you,

Karen Evans





